
June 24th 2019 

Dear parents & guardians,  

The PSG would like to inform you that we will be using a new Hot Lunch Ordering 

Program beginning September 2019!!! 

-INTRODUCING MUNCH A LUNCH-  

 



Munch A Lunch is an online Hot Lunch ordering program to help make ordering and 

payment much more convinient for you. Stay tuned for more info and account set up 

in the new school year!!  

If you have questions, please email the Parent Support Group at ndspsg@cispg.ca 

Thank you, 
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